
 

 

 

 
To: Peterborough Public Library Board of Trustees 
 
From: Jennifer Jones, Library CEO  
 
Meeting Date: May 30, 2017  
 
Subject: Report PPL17-039 
 Peterborough Eats Inquiry 
 

 

Purpose 

A report to inform the Library Board of an email correspondence received from 
Peterborough Eats.   

Recommendation   

That the Library Board approve the recommendation outlined in Report PPL17-039 
dated May 30, 2017, of the Library CEO, as follows: 
 
That the report be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There is no budget or financial implication resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of this report. 

Background 

The new owner of Peterborough Eats contacted the Library on May 14, 2017 to 
determine when the renovations would be complete and when/if they could resume their 
partnership with the Library.  
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I advised there are no plans made for the return of Peterborough Eats to the Library. 
The renovated facility will be equipped with the space to host a small Cafe, but no 
tenant has been determined at this time. The terms of the lease for the Cafe tenant are 
also under discussion.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Jones 
Library CEO 
 
Contact Name: 
Jennifer Jones 
Phone: 705- 745-5382 Ex. 2370 
Fax: 705-745-8958 
E-mail: jjones@peterborough.ca 
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